Heather Alexander

From: Stephanie Fonvielle

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 8:44 AM
To: Heather Alexander

Subject: FW: grant

From: Barbara Heineken [mailto:bheineken@recycle.com]
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2017 2:09 PM

To: Stephanie Fonvielle <sfonvielle@ircgov.com>

Subject: grant

Hi Stephanie. Sorry | didn’t get this to you yesterday. We have reviewed your grant application to add cartons in Indian
River Schools. | know we have talking about this program for a while now, so | am very excited that you are going to get
started this school year. | was especially excited to see that Waste Management has given a grant to support the
program. | am also happy to see that your plan includes expansion of the program to more schools based on the success
of the initial pilot. Success will breed success. Thanks for your support of carton recycling in the schools. Cartons are a
significant portion of the waste stream, and with a successful recycling program, the schools will see a significant drop in
their waste costs.

Looking forward to seeing you on the 21*,
Kind regards,

Barbara — for Carton Council

BARBARA HEINEKEN

Consultant | RRS | RECYCLE.COM
813.802.8036 | bheineken@recycle.com




